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Arlington High School
18821 Crown Ridge Blvd., Arlington, WA  98223
(360) 618-6300;  https://www.ahs.asd.wednet.edu/

Arlington High School is proud to be a collaborative learning community 
where all staff inspire all students to act as responsible, productive citizens 
who embrace lifelong learning.

This award was used as support for purchase of new weight racks. 

For more information please read the attached report from Arlington High School.



	
  
	
  	
  

Arlington High School Health & Fitness Department 
Grant Report 

  
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund 

  
  

Date of Grant:             Summer 2016 
 
Amount of Grant:        
 
Purpose of Grant:        To support the Health & Fitness Department through the 
purchase of sports and exercise equipment and supplies.   
 
Budget: $20,000; total spent from Tulalip Tribes =  
 
  
What went well:  A total of $8000 was received from two granting agencies, providing a 
total of four new weight racks for the training room at Arlington High School.  These 
units are used by hundreds of students both in school and extracurricular sports.  The 
new racks are space-saving and much safer for students and athletes completing 
weight training and exercises.  The new look of the racks are exciting and students 
argue over who gets to use them.  We currently have 4 new racks and 8 older, larger 
bulky racks that we are continuing to work on replacing. 
 
  
Challenges:  Our biggest challenge is replacing all of the existing older racks.  They 
create more hazards in the training room and don't allow students and athletes to 
correctly complete all exercises in the time allotment for class. One other challenge is 
getting students/athletes started quickly on their work out instead of arguing over which 
group gets to used the new and improved weight racks.  These provide more room for 
students. This is a challenge we are working to overcome by replacing the older racks 
as monies are available. 
  
  
Thank you again for your support!   
  
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Meno 
(on behalf of Mr. Judd Hunter, AHS Health & Fitness Department Chair) 
 
  
 




